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RESOLUTION CONGRATULATING MR. ALEJANDRO B. RAYALA III FOR 
BEING AWARDED AS FINALIST FOR REGION V IN THE SEARCH FOR 
BAYANING PILIPINO-INDIVIDUAL CATEGORY, FOR SETTING ASIDE 
PERSONAL INTEREST PURSUING EXCELLENCE IN HIS ENDEAVORS AND 
DEDICATING HIS LIFE IN THE SERVICES OF THE POOR:- 
 

On joint and collective motion 
 

 WHEREAS, the 10th Sangguniang Panlungsod learned with 
gladness that Mr. Alejandro B. Rayala III, an artist and a 
resident of Barangay Triangulo, this city, was awarded 
Finalist for Region V during the Search for Bayaning Pilipino 
by the SBD-CBN Broadcasting Corporation; 
 
 WHEREAS, Mr. Rayala was awarded as Regional Finalist 
(Region V) for setting aside personal interest pursuing 
excellence in his endeavors and dedicating his life in the 
services of the poor; 
 
 WHEREAS, despite of being an orthopedically challenged, 
he has been able to surmount his disability, and serves as a 
role model to other individuals with disability; 
 
 WHEREAS, this recognition conferred upon Mr. Alejandro B. 
Rayala III brought honors not only to his sector but to the 
City of Naga as well, and is worthy of emulation and public 
acknowledgment; 
 
 NOW, THEREFORE, on joint and collective motion of the 
Members of the 10th Sangguniang Panlungsod of the City of Naga; 
 
 BE IT RESOLVED, as it is hereby resolved, to congratulate 
Mr. Alejandro B. Rayala III for being awarded as Finalist for 
Region V in the Search for Bayaning Pilipino-Individual 
Category, for setting aside personal interest pursuing 
excellence in his endeavors and dedicating his life in the 
services of the poor. 
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 LET COPIES of this resolution be furnished His Honor, the 
Acting City Mayor for his concurrence, and Mr. Alejandro B. 
Rayala III for his information and as a record for posterity. 
 
 UNANIMOUSLY APPROVED. 
 
 Adopted: February 21, 2012 
 
Xxx      xxx      xxx 
 
 WE HEREBY CERTIFY to the correctness of the foregoing 
resolution. 
 
 
        GIL A. DE LA TORRE 
         Secretary to the 
          Sangguniang Panlungsod 
   CECILIA VELUZ-DE ASIS 
 Acting City Vice Mayor & 
     Presiding Officer 
      
     APPROVED: 
 
       GABRIEL H. BORDADO, JR. 
           Acting City Mayor 
 
 
 


